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Announcing our annual 
Lady Ducks Libations Drawing!! 

 
To All LD Families:   
 
Back by popular demand!  The Lady Ducks Libations Drawing is our first Lady Ducks fundraiser for the 
2023-24 season.  All Lady Ducks players are welcome to participate. This is an opportunity drawing for 
three prizes:  
 

• Spirits Crate (past value $600) 
• Wine Basket (past value $700) 
• Beer Bucket (past value $500) 

 
Players can sell tickets to benefit their player account—100% of each ticket sold goes directly to their 
account. This money can offset some of their team expenses. The more they sell, the more they 
benefit!   
 
A player must donate to participate in the fundraiser. Options include:   
 

1. A monetary donation of at least $40  
o Venmo: @LadyDucksProgram, add to the notes “LDLD – your player name & team” 
o Zelle: 714-900-0111  
o Checks payable to “Ice Foundation”, memo: Player name and team 

2. 1 bottle of premium liquor (valued at $40 or more) 
3. 1 bottle of wine (valued at $40 or more) 
4. A case(s) of premium beer (valued at $40 or more) 

 
To participate 
Contact me to arrange your donation (money or libation). **The Rinks will not hold alcohol 
donations** 

• If donating liquor, wine or beer, these can be dropped off at my house in North Tustin. Tag it 
your player’s name, team and value of your donation so you can receive credit for your 
donation. To minimize duplicate donations, let me know of your intended donation.  

• Otherwise, let me know your monetary donation so I can track it. 
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Advertising Flyer 
See the “Advertising Flyer” for inspiration of past opportunities. 
 
How to start 
Turn in your donation. You will receive a (minimum) pack of 20 tickets. Tickets are $10 each. 100% of the 
proceeds go to your account. Example: Sell 5 tickets, $50 goes to your player account, which you can use 
towards team expenses. There is no cap to the number of tickets you can sell. You can request more 
tickets at any time.  
 
How to turn in money and stubs 
When you are done and ready to turn in money and ticket stubs, contact me so I can track and record 
your fundraising money. 

• Money and ticket stubs can be received by Venmo, Zelle, or check. Checks can be mailed or 
dropped off at my house.  

 
Each ticket stub should have the Buyer’s name, phone number, and prize choice. Then the Player’s 
name and team should be written on the back.  
 
Deadline 
Deadline to submit tickets stubs and money is on Thursday, September 28, 2023 
 
The drawing will take place on Sunday, October 1, 2023 by 12:00 noon. Winners will be notified and 
will have to arrange the pickup of their prizes. 
 
Let me know of any questions. This has been a very successful fundraiser in the past and we hope you 
take advantage of it. Good luck, have fun, and sell safely! 

Sasha Advani 
(714) 317-0922 
sasha.advani@anaheimladyducks.com 
 


